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PNB New York’s Queens Office Resumption of Business Operations  
Effective June 10, 2021 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our Queens Office will resume its banking operations 

with the following temporary business hours starting Thursday, June 10, 2021: 

 

Day Temporary Schedule 

Mon, Tue, Thu, & Fri Open from 10:00 AM to 3:00PM 

Sat  Open from 10:00 AM to 1:00PM 

Wed & Sun Closed  

 

For your inquiries, please email us at bustamanteeb@pnb.com.ph or 

mendozard@pnb.com.ph or you may check our website at www.pnb.com.ph/newyork 

for details of our products and services.  

 

Thank you for your support. Stay safe. 

 

 

PNB New York Management  
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